
Anti-Bullying Week  
Monday 14th November – Friday 18th November 2022 

 

To launch our Anti-Bullying week on Monday 14th November  

We are asking all of our children to come to school in  

odd socks. 
All adults in school will also be wearing odd socks so keep an 

eye out for these!!! 

Throughout the week children will be reinforcing their       
understanding of how to be a good friend. 

Children will further develop their understanding that      
bullying is a behaviour by an individual or group, which is     
repeated over a period of time, that is intended to hurt   

others either physically or emotionally. 

WHY IS ODD SOCKS DAY IMPORTANT? 
The day sends an important message that we should all be 

allowed to be ourselves free from bullying and helps us     
celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way. 


